



23 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Encore! Brass Lessons

Ms Wileman (one of our Encore! Teachers) visited school last week to deliver an assembly showcasing different brass instruments. If your child is interested in learning a brass instrument, Ms Wileman does have space for more students on a Friday afternoon

If you would like further information or would like to book a place, please complete <u>this</u> form. Places will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis.

If you have any questions, please contact HGSEncore@hgs.rklt.co.uk.

Kind regards

Mrs K Twitchin

Teacher of Music and Encore! Lead

Writelun

Harrogate Grammar School Arthurs Avenue, Harrogate, North Yorkshire HG2 0DZ

2 01423 531127

mail@hgs.rklt.co.uk
HarrogateGrammarSchool
@HarrogateGS

www.harrogategrammar.co.uk



